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The Opening Ceremony of TWGHs
Tseng Hin Pei Primary School

As the Group’s 15th primary school, the School holds fast to its education mission
“Rooted in Chinese culture, Grooming Talent for the World." Located at Queen’s
Hill, Fanling, the School had its Opening Ceremony pre-recorded during the month,
with Prof. Cheung Yan Leung, Stephen, SBS, JP, President and Chair Professor of
Public Policy of The Education University of Hong Kong, officiating the event.
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Donor’s family, Mr. TSENG Hing Yip, York (front row,
left), Vice-Chairman, former Directors Mrs. Selena
YOUNG TSENG (front row, centre), Mr. TSENG Hing
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Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (right 2), the Chairman,
presented a souvenir to Mr. TSENG Hing Fai, Felix
(left 2), representative of Donor’s family cum former
Director.

Felix (front row, right) and Ms. TSENG Hing
Wun, Wendy (back row) visited the School.
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Mr. LUl Pok Shek, Willie, JP (left 2),
Member of Advisory Board, Chairman
1995/1996 cum Supervisor of the
TWGHSs Lui Yun Choy Memorial College
and Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (right 2),
the Chairman cum Honorary Supervisor
unveiled the plaque of the new school
premises.
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The Opening Ceremony of
TWGHSs Lui Yun Choy Memorial College
Talent Studio
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The Hon. TANG Ping Keung, PDSM, JP, Secretary
for Security officiated at the Opening Ceremony
with a pre-recorded speech.
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Cheque Presentation Ceremony for
the Immigration Department

TWGHs made a donation of $200,000 to the Immigration Service Welfare Fund in order
to show the support of the Group towards the Disciplined Services and to thank them
for their dedication to serving Hong Kong people during the pandemic.

TWGHs Lui Yun Choy Memorial College has been promoting "All-round Education" for
years. In 2021, the College received a generous donation of 2 million from Mrs. LUI
LEUNG Kim Fun to upgrade the music room facilities with the aims to further enhance
music education of the College and to develop more outstanding students. The music
room was officially named “TWGHs Lui Yun Choy Memorial College Talent Studio” with
the Hon. TANG Ping Keung, PDSM, JP, Secretary for Security invited to officiate at the
pre-recorded Opening Ceremony.
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TWGHSs Lui Yun Choy Memorial College Talent Studio is enhanced and
equipped with more music education resources and equipment.
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Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (left photo, left), the Chairman and Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip (right photo,
left), the Vice-Chairman, presented a donation cheque of $200,000 to the Immigration Service Welfare
Fund on behalf of the Group. Mr. KWOK Joon Fung, Benson (right), Deputy Director of Immigration,

received the cheque on behalf of the Department.
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Mr. TAM Chun Kwok, Kazaf (left), the Chairman, and
Mr. MA Ching Yeung, Philip (right), the Vice-Chairman,
made a donation of $200,000 to the Customs and Excise
Service Children's Education Trust Fund on behalf of
the Group, with Ms. HO Pui Shan, Louise (centre),
Commissioner of Customs and Excise, receiving the
cheque on behalf of the Department.
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Cheque Presentation Ceremony for
the Customs and Excise Department

TWGHs donated $200,000 to the Customs and Excise Service Children's
Education Trust Fund in order to show the support of the Group towards the
Disciplined Services and contribute to the cultivation of quality talents.



